
From: Julie Clement [mailto:______________]  
Sent: May-06-20 10:21 AM 
To: Tracey Takahashi <TTakahashi@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Re: Lighting up City Hall and Proclamation 

 

Further to my request via your website, the BC Chapter of the Canadian Celiac Association 

would like to request the City of Port Moody to consider proclaiming May Celiac Awareness 

Month. 

 

To this end I attach a copy of the City of Richmond's proclamation for your information. 

 

As a resident of Port Moody, with 2 celiacs in the family, and as a newly appointed Board 

Member for the BC Chapter I would appreciate your consideration. 

 

We would also appreciate you considering lighting up City Hall in green on 29th May for to 

close out Celiac Awareness Month.  We have a commitment from Vancouver City Hall, Science 

World and BC Place already to light up during the course of the month. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you 

 

Kind regards 

 

Julie Clement 
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